
Brief submission 
I am opposed to the privatisation of our community services as running them for profit has 
the potential to money away from the most vulnerable people in our society and is a conflict 
of interest . The not for profit and public organisations are doing a great job already, there's 
no need to change the current operational system.  

Natalie Stevens 
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